

Board of Directors

Officers

Most Rev. David L. Ricken, Chair Very Rev. John Girotti, Vice Chair Tammy Basten, Secretary Karmen Lemke, President Deacon Peter Gard, Treasurer

Directors

Lynne M. Hendricks Paul Jadin Dcn. Robert Hornacek Sr. Natalie Binversie, OSF Marla Sarino

Locations

Green Bay Office

1825 Riverside Drive Green Bay, WI 54301 920-272-8234

Marinette Office

3900 Hall Ave., Suite C Marinette, WI 54143 715-735-7802

Menasha Office

LEAVEN Community Resource Center 1475 Opportunity Way Menasha, WI 54962 920-734-2601

Seeing the Face of Jesus in All

To see your donation at work, follow "Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Green Bay" on Facebook or visit catholiccharitiesgb.org January 31, 2024

City of Manitowoc Mackenzie Reed 900 Quay St Manitowoc WI 54220-4543

Dear Mackenzie,

Thank you for your gift of \$40.00 to Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Green Bay from the Schuette, Wernecke, Wilda, Rank Christmas Fund for the poor in the City of Manitowoc. Your gift fuels our mission of maximizing the good work we all accomplish together in sharing God's love to all.

Catholic Charities *serves* thousands of our neighbors annually. We provide hope to those facing housing instability through budget and housing counseling, adoption and pregnancy support to moms and dads in need, and counseling to those struggling with mental health needs.

Catholic Charities *engages* the community, collaborating with our parishes and community organizations educating on topics of human dignity and life, and praying in solidarity for the vulnerable.

Catholic Charities also *empowers*, challenging our neighbors of all ages and cultures to be agents of their own healing and stability. We do so through our migrant and refugee services, social ministry, and many other programs that fill local, social service gaps.

For more than 108 years, Catholic Charities has strengthened Northeast Wisconsin because of faithful friends like you. Please know how deeply grateful we are for your support, and you can be assured of our ongoing prayers.

In gratitude,

Karmen Lemke
President and Director